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From: Jill Wilkinson

Sent: 24 August 2016 11:39

To: POSTAL APPEALS

Subject: Appeal Ref: 2015/1444/P

Dear Sirs,

| strongly object to the current proposal to build houses and flats on the site of the Mansfield
Bowling Club. Since the bowling club land was dedicated public land and open space why
should the owners of the bowling club be allowed to make a large financial gain with no
benefit to the community. Also if this development is allowed to go ahead it will set a very
bad precedent for any other similar situation in the area. There is a shortage of suitable
buildings in this area for leisure and sport facilities. Therefore a new building replacing the
bowling club with a leisure/sport centre would be very welcome and popular for both adult
and children's activities.

Regards

Jill Wilkinson
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